City of Hull Minutes for October 2018.
Apologies; Cheryl Oakshott, Denise Thompson, Karen Scott, 
Present: CS, EM, HP, AG, HD, PL, PD, JS, LK, DR

Ferriby 10.
Date of the race is 27th January 2018. It will be a 9am start this year to help with traffic flow.
EM mentioned a long term closure on Eppleworth Rd which we may need to be aware of. 
NE MEDS will be looked at for the first aid suppliers. EM to follow up.
Discussed the entry date. PL discussed options of keeping some places open to local clubs first before the entry date is advertised.
This matter was discussed.
PL stated that it was an open licence, therefore open to anyone but it could be managed by Sports  timing solutions.  Discussed the options of entry management.

Track Championships
PL stated that they were well attended and went well. The results were published quickly. A couple of amendments were made. Prize winners were still being calculated. Phil Lambert was thanked for his efforts. CS asked if it would be easy to organise a licence. PL explained that the problem lies with getting the officials.

Winter League
Starts on Tuesday. The dates are all published on the website and start on 02/10/18.
HD stated that an advert needs putting out for the newer members. PD agreed to do this.
Marshalls are sorted.

EYXC League.
Started yesterday. Went well and the women are the current leaders. The next race is at Drewtons and marshalls will be required. There are an increased number of competitors so we need to advise people not to park down the Drewton Road but can try and park in the opposite Road on Everthorpe Road.
The trophies have been located!
We would like to enquire about the location of the older trophies belonging to COH. We are trying to obtain a trophy cabinet at Warners in order to display them. 

Social Races.
HD described a race in Keswick which could be organised and contained different distances. The race takes place on 7th September and has an early bird entry option.
HD was happy to look into this and make enquiries before advertising it.

Membership.
New members were welcomed. 
Discussed that if we could get 12 extra members we would be eligible for a 3rd marathon place. 

London Marathon Places.
It was discussed about advertising the criteria for club marathon places should be advertised soon. A decision was made by the committee members that all names, i.e both sexes, for the two marathon places will be placed in one hat. 
The criteria is currently on the website.
Captains update.
The men’s training weekend went very well. No problems were encountered!
CS _ Women did very well in the Northern Relays. Women also did very well in the marathon relays.
DR mentioned that the marathon left a shortage of runners to get a team out. The captains did very well in the circumstances. The women’s achievements at the relays were phenomenal, especially Carla Stansfield who was tenth overall amongst international runners. Both team performances were fantastic and the best the club have ever known.
DR discussed trying to advertise these more competitive races to the wider range of runners in the club so that we could continually include teams at these competitions. There is no reason why we couldn’t enter a number of teams and still do very well. The event is a thoroughly enjoyable day for all competitors.
We, as a club have a high standard of female athletes who represent our club to a very high standard. We should not be afraid to enter these events whatever the standard of runner. Last weekends results showed that we are capable of great success.
PL Talked about the Northern Athletic affiliation and asked that the club support these events now that we are affiliated. LK offered to advertise the events on FB.
CS will look at trying to advertise the events and promote more people to these top standards.

AOB

EM.  HB10K an issue has occurred to say that the slip road is no longer available. They are not letting anyone else on the carriageway at all. This will mean a significant change to the route. This need discussing now for the race next year.  PL mentioned that the organiser of Humber Bridge half has also had problems.
EM asked if we want to pursue the bridge run. We need to clarify the position with the bridge.
We will put it on the agenda for next time to discuss.
PL asked about twitter. Discussed who could update it and run it. He has posted something on the twitter site and got a lot of response, so wondered if it needed updating.
PL asked about a stock take for all the equipment. LK to speak to Steve Holmes about replenishing the signs and stock. JS mentioned that all the current signs are tired and need replacing.

Meeting concluded at 20.30.
Next meeting is at Warners. 7pm,
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